
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

News Release 
05/28/2014 

 

 

Sheriff Lavender would like to announce that he has created a Face Book Page for 

his office (RossCounty SheriffsOffice).  

 

The Sheriff has wanted to get the page created for some time but has always had 

more pressing issues to deal with. The Sheriff decided that another tool in helping 

with the death investigation of Tameka Lynch would be to give the community that 

he serves another way of passing on information to his office.  

 

The Sheriff encourages the public to visit his page, and send a message with any 

information about the death of Mrs. Lynch.  

 

The Sheriff also wants to make the public aware that he wants to use the page as 

another line of communication with them. He invites the community to notify him of 

any concerns or tips of any criminal activity in Ross County.  

 

The page will be reviewed and monitored daily by a member of the Sheriff’s 

Command Staff.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


